
From: jean Granger   
Sent: Sunday, September 10, 2023 7:13 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT]  
 
Subject: CO2 Pipelines - members of your board 
 
As you start your hearing tomorrow, we here in Iowa start our 4th week.  I understand a motion has 
been filed to deny Summit a pipeline permit. Just know North Dakota - Illinois - Minnesota and Iowa are 
firmly behind you!   
 
Please stand tall - united and firm to get this monster stopped before it is too late.We farmers do not 
want this pipeline - in any state.  Our land is not for sale at any price.  Future generations will thank us 
all.  There are better solutions NOW. 
 
Jean Granger          Fort Dodge  Iowa   50501 
 




